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Harman Center Hosts Annual Holiday Bazaar 
 
The City of Yakima's Harman Center, located at 101 North 65th Avenue, will host its annual 
Holiday Bazaar from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm on Saturday, November 2nd. 
 
"The vendors are excited. It should be a really fun event," said Recreation Program Supervisor 
Leslie Richards. 
 
More than 50 vendors are expected to be on hand, offering items ranging from handmade crafts 
to jewelry. 
 
To create more parking options, a shuttle will be offered to shoppers from nearby Summitview 
Elementary School directly to the Harman Center. 
 
Yakima Valley Senior Citizens, Inc. will offer breakfast and lunch during the bazaar at a cost of 
$5 each. 
 
The Harman Center will close at 12:00 pm on Friday, November 1st, the day before the bazaar. 
 
"Lunch will still be served on Friday, then we'll set up tables for the bazaar," Richards said. 
 
For more on programs at the Harman Center call 575-6166 or visit 
https://yakimaparks.com/senior-center 

 


